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April 24, 2019 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

 

 The Prince George’s County Police Department, Special Operations Division will be hosting 

the 2019 BUDS CHALLENGE Competition on Wednesday, July 24, 2019. The competition will be 

conducted at 7400 BROOKLYN BRIDGE ROAD LAUREL, MD 20707.   Check-in will be at 0700 hours, 

walk through will be at 0730 hours, the competition will begin at 0900 hours. Start times will be 

randomly selected on the day of the event.   Each team is responsible to provide one volunteer to 

assist with the events.  Participants must wear T-shirt, BDU style pants and running shoes or boots.  

Awards will be given to top finishers. 

 

 An entry fee of One Hundred Dollars ($100.00) per team and your completed registration 

form are due A.S.A.P. to reserve your slot.  Agencies may enter multiple teams.  Slots will be filled 

on a first come-first serve basis, and there will be a cut off.  Checks should be made payable to: 

Prince George's County Police Foundation Inc.  Completed registration forms and payments 

should be returned to Sgt. Bud Bergstrom at the Special Operations Division, 6700 Riverdale 

Road Riverdale, MD 20737.  If any members of your agency would like to participate in this 

competition or have any questions, please contact Sgt. Bud Bergstrom at (240) 695-3137 or 

bebergstrom@co.pg.md.us.   

 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

Sergeant Bud Bergstrom #2342 

Prince George’s County Police Department 

Special Operations Division 

Emergency Services Team 
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